Supplemental Information Received
Re: Item R3 - Application No. RZ23A01
(2522/2528 Mill Bay Road/PID: 032-165-315
and 032-165-307)

January/09/2024

Dear CVRD Board and standing committee Mombers:

As 3 property owner In Mill Bay at 2516 Miil Bay Road | am writing to express my support for
the development proposed at 2530 MIll Bay Read.

The development would fit well with the neighourhood offering unigue design and architectural
features that pay respect to the historic nature of the area. As someone who has lived in this
nelbourhood for many years, this project will greatly assist with the rejuvenation of Mill Bay.

| hope that this letter conveys ta my support of this project and my wishes to see it complete.

Sincerly,

Chris Arden, 2516 Mill Bay Road.



